
ALL SAINTS   
Class 1:  Nico  Class 2: Sebastian B   Class 3: Iyla   Class 4:  Reuben 
 
Badges:  
 

Headteacher awards:  Oscar, Joseph L, Holly H, Reuben, Idris, Amelia, lily B, mya, Dylan, Simran 
Writer of the Week: Emily (C4) 

 

12th April 2024 

 

NEEDWOOD 
Class 1:  Ava  Class 2: Rafe   Class 3:  May 
 

Badges: 
 
Headteacher awards:  Martha, Alice, Jasper 
Writer of the Week:   Francesca 

Dear Parents, 
 
I hope that all of our families had an enjoyable Easter break.  It is lovely to see the sun shining at the 
end of this first week back so hopefully we are set for a good summer term!   
 
This is a very important term for our Year 6 children, who will be sitting their SATs tests in May and 
leaving our schools in July!  It is also really important that all of the children are in school so that they 
don't miss important learning and activities, as this is a crucial time for all year groups. 
 
This week we have welcomed Yoxall St Peter's Primary into The Forest Family. Over time, the three 
small schools working together will give us further opportunities to collaborate and enhance provision 
for the children.  

 
Have a great weekend, 
 

Best wishes, 
 
Mr Baxter   

  Xanthe  (Bronze Cup) 

Maddie W  (Gold Star) 

ALL SAINTS 
 

 CLASS 1   -  92% 

 CLASS 2   -  89% 

 CLASS 3   -  89%  

 CLASS 4   -  97% 

NEEDWOOD 
 

CLASS 1  -  95% 
 

CLASS 2  -  99% 
 

CLASS 3  -  94% 
 

ATTENDANCE   

WELL DONE CHILDREN! 

 William H  (Silver Cup) 



 
 

 
 

DIARY 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Events and dates are subject to change but we will always try to stick to dates as much as possible.  
 
 
 
 
 
INSET DAYS 2024 - 25 
 
Monday 2

nd
 September 2024 

Tuesday 3
rd

 September 2024 
Friday 20

th
 December 2024 

Friday 4
th
 July 2025 

Monday 21
st
 July 2025 

 
 
THURDAY 25

TH
 APRIL 3.20-4.10 

 

Parents of children who have participated in this year’s Lego League Club are invited to come and view 
their children’s projects after school. 
 
 

EMMA JACKSON - (NEEDWOOD PARENT) 
I am participating in the London Marathon a week next Sunday 21

st
 April, raising funds for Lymphoma 

Action. The training is well under way and the miles run are stacking up in preparation. There is nothing 
like the direct approach and if you do not ask, you do not know, so if any of you would be willing to make 
a donation to my page, I would really appreciate your support. 
  
https://2024tcslondonmarathon.enthuse.com/pf/emma-jackson 
  
Many thanks  
Emma 
 

22.5.24 LICHFIELD DIOCESE INSPIRE DAY - 
CLASS 3 TRIP 

3.6.24 LEAVERS PHOTOS 

13.6.23 PTA TEDDY BEARS PICNIC LUNCHTIME 

25.6.24 SPORTS DAY AM  
(DATE CHANGE DUE TO JTHS  
TRANSITION DAY) 

17.7.24 PTA PARTY IN THE PLAYGROUND 
3.15—5.30  £5.00 

18.7.24 LEAVERS AND FINAL CELEBRATION 
1.30 PM 

DIARY - ALL SAINTS 

22.5.24 LICHFIELD DIOCESE INSPIRE DAY - 
CLASS 2 TRIP 

3.6.24 LEAVERS PHOTOS 

4.7.24 SPORTS DAY AM 

17.7.24 LEAVERS AND FINAL CELEBRATION 
1.30 PM 

DIARY - NEEDWOOD 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fu17016396.ct.sendgrid.net%2Fls%2Fclick%3Fupn%3D2VzN8K9D4a1sQM4BkPcI9N63hMwFcMXbkVawOPbt5IzrW0cRtpe7y7mMpNPGYcJBedRvY1b-2BX9XGihWsFx5y-2FqqHQNZPa98-2BYnW0sycsQ6YyfXfCSMn1i9j-2FUe1ViubII6bGcJBJ9j


 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

What a wonderful start to Forest School.   
 
This term we have quite a small group of year 2s and they were a          
delight.  Fortune was with us for this first session as the rain stopped and 
the sun came out for us and it was lovely and warm.  The children enjoyed 
getting to know the site and learnt all the safety rules and boundaries and 
then had time for some ‘wild play’.  This gave them the opportunity to     
either climb a tree, swing on the tyre swing, build a miniature bug hotel or 
simply run around. 
 
Later we learnt about how to tell the age of a tree.  They got into two 
groups and measured the circumference of four different trees.  They 
then had to guess the age in their groups and learn to compromise and 
take the majority vote – not always easy to do when you are only six or 
seven. 
 
We then worked out the actual age -or a very good estimate – by             
dividing  by 2.5, as generally most tree circumference grow by 2.5cm per 
year. 
 
We talked about the importance of trees to our farmers in as much as 
helping control flooding in their fields as a tree consumes a great 
deal.  Obviously, it varies between trees and their size but an established 
oak can drink anything between 50 and 150 gallons a day dependant not 
only on size but weather conditions too – i.e. in summer. 
 
Thank you for sending the children in sensible clothes.   
 
Please continue to send their wellies in please as it is still very wet. 

 
 
 
Mrs G. Spencer 
Forest School Leader 



 
 

 



 
 

 ONLINE SAFETY 



Disclaimer: We are proud to have a newsletter which shares information with you for our parish, village, WI, social club, Rascals and our local communities. We do try to vet all items which go into 

School information can be provided in different languages, large print, simple text only or Braille.  
Please speak to Mr Baxter if you have a particular requirement. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

VACANCY 


